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Senator Addabbo welcomed constituents to his Middle Village Office to commemorate it's 15th anniversary.

Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. and his team joined constituents in celebrating the 15th

Anniversary of his Middle Village Office on May 3, 2025, as various community members

gathered to recognize the office's enduring dedication to Middle Village residents and the

wider district.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/joseph-p-addabbo-jr


The event featured a lively environment where guests could enjoy refreshments while

speaking with Senator Addabbo and his staff. The celebration demonstrated how the office

functions as a neighborhood-based resource center which offers convenient services to

people who cannot easily reach the District Office in Woodhaven.

The event demonstrated the office's dedication to community outreach and problem-solving

by inviting residents to make neighborhood improvement suggestions. Senator Addabbo

shared his excitement about upcoming projects while reaffirming his commitment to serve

community needs and build a thriving connected district.

“I am truly grateful for the support and trust of our community over the past 15 years,” said

Senator Addabbo. “This milestone reminds us of how important it is to stay connected and

responsive to the needs of our neighbors. I look forward to continuing our work together to

make our neighborhoods stronger and more vibrant for years to come.”

Both of Senator Addabbo’s Offices have a 24/7 live operator service, so constituents can

contact his team even after hours and on weekends. The Middle Village Office can be

reached at 718-497-1630 and the District Office can be reached at 718-738-1111.


